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ACTION REQUIRED 

Update on Panzyga, Cutaquig and Octagam Availability 

Customer Letter # 2023-28 
 

 

2023-10-30 
 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
Further to CL 2022-32, Panzyga, Octagam, and Cutaquig were removed from the plasma 
protein and related products (PPRP) formulary in April 2023. Panzyga is no longer available for 
general ordering, and Canadian Blood Services is grateful to the hospital customers who are 
assisting with utilizing the remaining inventory. 
 
Cutaquig and Octagam will continue to be available for general ordering until current inventory 
is depleted. 
 
To prevent wastage, we are asking for your assistance in keeping patients on Cutaquig 
and Octagam until at least January 2024. 
 

Ig brand Comment 
Cutaquig Please begin transitions no earlier than January 2024. Transitions can then 

occur over a period of approximately six months. 
Octagam Please begin transitions no earlier than January 2024. Transitions can then 

occur over a period of approximately three months. 
 
Please continue to monitor current and target share splits through the regular reports from your 
local hospital liaison specialist. 
 
Please share a copy of this customer letter with healthcare professionals at your hospital who 
might be interested in this information. 
 
This customer letter can also be viewed at www.blood.ca in the “Hospital Services” section.  If 
you have questions about this letter, or if you require it in an accessible format, please contact 
your local hospital liaison specialist. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sylvain Grenier 
Director, Plasma Protein and Related Products Formulary Program 

https://www.blood.ca/sites/default/files/2022-11/CL_2022-32.pdf
http://www.blood.ca/
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